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I am writing testimony to strong discourage the passing of this bill. The testing will 
make it very expensive and make it impossible for some growers to keep their doors 
open. Having such broad testing for yeast and mold would make it hard for anyone 
and I don’t agree with it. Mold is present everywhere and Especially growing outside,
contaminants can come from wherever. Sun grown is also a great way for small 
farmers to have a way to bring in a little extra money, provide medicine for people 
and themselves. It would also force people to grow less variations of strains and less 
variations of products which will even in turn bring in less money for the Maine 
market. 


